
On behalf of the Parkes Family, we extend  our heartfelt thanks to everyone for their 
continued support this year despite there not being a golf tournament and over the years to 
The Mary Parkes Center. The Mary Parkes Center will be there for patients and their 
families dealing with the long-term effects from COVID-19.

Dear O’Connell “Family” & Friends,

Our world has dramatically changed since March of this year for all of us.  First and foremost, I hope 
this message finds you and your families doing well, staying safe, and healthy during these continuing 
unprecedented times. This year has profoundly disrupted and touched each of our lives in ways that we 
could never have anticipated or imagined.

The 25th Annual JBX Golf Tournament which had been scheduled for September 10, 2020, did not 
take place this year due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  This decision was not made easily, but was made 
with utmost care and concern for our participants, volunteers, staff, businesses and our community as 
a whole.

The incredible generosity and support of our sponsors and participants throughout the years has 
enabled the tournament to benefit The Mary Parkes Center for Asthma, Allergy and Pulmonary Care at 
the University of Rochester Medical Center tremendously.  The continued need to support the important 
priority of protecting and advancing the health and well-being of our patients, providers, employees, 
and community members is more important than ever.  Please take a moment and visit the Center’s 
website https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/mary-parkes.aspx to learn more about the Mary Parkes Center 
and consider offering support as you are able.

We sincerely missed each and every one of you this year and we definitely look forward to seeing you 
at next year’s tournament to benefit The Mary Parkes Center for Asthma, Allergy and Pulmonary Care.  
Despite the unimaginable losses during these times; let us remember there has also been remarkable 
moments of hope, people being there for one another, and amazing innovation and collaboration like 
we have never experienced before within our healthcare system.  Together as One, we are looking 
forward to being together next year with you to celebrate the tournament’s 25th year!

As we continue to navigate through these challenging times, please take care, stay safe and follow the 
guidelines that have been asked of us so we can all look forward to being together once again.  Please 
do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like to make a donation in lieu of the golf 
tournament this year by contacting me at susan.parkes-mcnally@oconnellelectric.com or 585-869-4524.

Wishing you health and peace,

Susan Parkes-McNally

Executive Vice President, Treasurer, HR Director
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